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Math...
Write, write, write! It’s all that Grade 4 students
have been constantly doing for this past month of
February and they are excelling! Recently students
have been doing various writing works. They wrote
a friendly letter and a persuasive letter with great
realistic ideas for changing our community. Grade 4
have also created their own comics which
manifested their wild imagination.

Students continue to
tackle fractions
problems. They created
fraction pizzas and
learned how to make
equivalent fractions.
They also began adding
fractions. 

The students have been
learning how to prepare
presentations and
present their work in
class. They have been
comparing and
contrasting different
biomes.

Student learned about
Kosciuszko and
Bonaparte. They
listened to their
histories. They worked
in groups to create and
present posters about
Marie Sklodowska-Curie
and her achievements. 

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


